
 

 

 

 

 
3rd October 2024 
 
Dear 3W Parents and Carers 
 
You are invited to join your child for lunch on Friday 18th October 2024.  The cost of the lunch will be 
£3.00 per adult and can be paid on SCOpay. (If there is more than one adult attending please 
overwrite the amount). 
 
To enable us to cater for all parents who would like to join us, we would be grateful if you could 
complete the form below for each adult attending by Monday 14th October indicating your choice of 
meal and make payment by this date.  
Please arrive at 11.50am, via the main entrance and you can then meet your child in the hall. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/rn9eURRTBU 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Friday 18th October. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Clare Wright 
Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/rn9eURRTBU

